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Stock#: 96685
Map Maker: Mallet

Date: 1683
Place: Paris
Color: Uncolored
Condition: VG+
Size: 4 x 6.5 inches

Price: $ 295.00

Description:

I. d'Hispaniola et P.to Rico by Alain Manesson Mallet, and published from Paris in 1683, presents an
interesting historical depiction of Hispaniola and Puerto Rico, complemented by a collection of
neighboring islands and three illustrative naval battles set in the North Atlantic waters. Significantly
located between Hispaniola and Puerto Rico, Saona and Mona islands are central visual anchors, while to
Hispaniola's north, the Inagua islands and Mayaguana are depicted, and to the south, the viewer finds Île-
à-Vache.

The 17th century, particularly its latter half, was a time of intense maritime exploration, territorial
disputes, and the establishment of trans-Atlantic trade routes. The Caribbean, including the islands of
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Hispaniola and Puerto Rico, stood at the crossroads of these geopolitical endeavors. Naval skirmishes and
battles were frequent, a consequence of European colonial powers vying for dominance over strategic
territories and waterways. These were no mere remote outposts; they were critical nexuses in global
trade, power, and navigation. Mallet's inclusion of three naval battles underscores the significance and
volatility of the region during this period.

Alain Manesson Mallet's cartographic mastery shines in this piece. Known for his comprehensive work
Description de l' Univers, this map exemplifies the breadth and depth of his ambition in documenting the
known world of the 17th century. His precision in detailing the islands, both major and minor, combined
with the dynamic representation of naval engagements, provides viewers with both geographical insights
and a historical tableau of the era.

Moreover, the presence of islands such as Île-à-Vache, Saona, and Mona, while perhaps lesser-known in
popular narratives, gives a sense of the complexity and richness of Caribbean geography. These islands,
though smaller in landmass, played vital roles in maritime navigation, as stopovers, refuges, and
sometimes contested territories. In situating them alongside the major islands of Hispaniola and Puerto
Rico, Mallet's map speaks to a holistic understanding of the Caribbean space and its multifaceted
geopolitical significance.

Detailed Condition:


